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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“We want to wish a Happy Mother’s Day to all of the moms, grandmothers, aunts and guardians who make a difference in our 
community every day. We are so appreciative of what you do! Today wraps up Teacher Appreciation Week, too. We would be 
remiss if we did not offer our sincere gratitude to the men and women who serve our community’s youth every day in our local 
schools – your dedication and passion are shaping our future leaders. We also want to say thank you to our ENHANCE initiative 
committee volunteers, who continue to work on behalf of our community. The many volunteers at the recent 5K races, crawfish 
boil, school events, and other community functions are the best illustrations of the great things happening in Pike Road.  

Currently, the Pike Road Area Your Emergency Response (PRAYER) Team is organizing a summer meals program for local families. 
This group, made up of local faith leaders from across our community, is seeking volunteers to contribute to this program, and we 
invite you to get involved by emailing stacyddickingson@gmail.com. The Pike Road Arts Council and Ag & Stewardship Club also have 
ongoing activities. Tomorrow, find the best bargains of the year at the Pike Road Arts Center during the 5x7 Art Show & Sale, from 5 
-7 p.m. on May 7. All the art will be available for just $57 each! You can also register now for the upcoming Water Gardens Ag & 
Stewardship workshop, presented in partnership with the Alabama Cooperative Extension System on May 13. Learn how to make 
the most of your garden, help manage water runoff, and bring beauty to corners of your yard where you never thought it possible. 
You can also explore numerous upcoming community events like the Pike Road Theatre Company productions and the crawfish boil. 
Lots to enjoy in our hometown! 

Save the date for SummerFest, too! This annual patriotic celebration will be held on June 30, 2022. Learn more about these events: 
Visit www.pikeroad.us, or just search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter, and follow along as we continue to 
grow together.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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